
 

Minutes 

Cobble Hill Parks Commission 
Meeting Monday, May 1, 2017 

Youth Hall, 3665 Watson Avenue, Cobble Hill, BC 

Present: John Krug - Chair, Jennifer Symons, Annie Ingraham, Gord Dickenson, Alan Seal, 

Ruth Koehn, Shelley Balme, Lynn Wilson 

Regrets: Matteus Clement, Regional Director, Cobble Hill, Bill Turner, Dennis Cage 
 

John Krug Called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. 

Moved/seconded that the agenda is approved as amended to include the Trail from Shawnigan 
Lake to Cobble Hill and Elk on Cobble Hill Mountain under New Business, and Debris on the 
right-of-way north of the Cobble Hill Common under Business Arising From the Minutes.  
Carried 

Moved/seconded that the minutes of the April 3, 2017 general meeting are adopted as 

circulated. Carried Volunteer Hours: 8 

Reports: The Invasive Species Draft is being circulated amongst Commission members. 

 

Business arising From the Minutes: 

 QNP Parking Study: Form to be completed and forwarded to Staff 

 Cobble Hill Common: Staff has requested layout details for the infrastructure 
installation. 

 Debris on right of way north of Cobble Hill Common: This will be removed by volunteers. 

 

New Business: 

 Trail from Shawnigan Lake to Cobble Hill: This will be investigated in 
consultation with the Shawnigan Lake Parks Commission. 

 Design Charette: Moved/seconded that the Cobble Hill Parks Commission objects to the 

Parks budget being used to pay for a Village Core Design Charette. Carried 

 Small Park Fisher Road: BC MoT placed no stopping signs along the south side of Fisher 

Road to deter Ecole Cobble Hill parents from dropping off their children in this location. 

 Elk on Cobble Hill Mountain: There have been reports of elk sited on Cobble Hill Mountain. 

 
Director’s Report: None 

Adjournment: 8:30 p.m. 

The next meeting of the Cobble Hill Parks Commission will be Monday, June 5, 2017 at  

7:00 p.m. in the Youth Hall. 

 
Submitted by John Krug 
 


